Chris,

Thanks for your patience with the process. Please feel free to forward this e-mail to appropriate city staff as to our group recommendation.

Far Northwest Coalition (FNWC) is in "full-support" of the rezoning of the subject property at 6826 Sawmill Road to provide additional parking for Flanagans and additional volleyball courts for its many players. FNWC has reviewed the plans and currently has no suggestions to improve or amplify the landscaping plan provided to FNWC.

However, we do hope that Mr. Straub is open to suggestions after the Columbus Development Commission meeting if FNWC has further comment. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

John W. Best, President Far Northwest Coalition

(614)761-2067

www.neighborhoodlink.com/columbus/farnorthwest